
Flu Shots  
 

Sabetha High School Tuesday, October 9, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. 

Sabetha Middle School Tuesday, October 9, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. 

Wetmore Academic Center Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. 

Sabetha Elementary School Friday, October 26, 2018 from 7:30-9:00 a.m. 
 

Provided by Nemaha County Community Health Services 

(785) 284-2152 
 

Parent/Guardian needs to: 

 

1. Complete and sign the consent form.  Print both pages of the consent form 

and attach.   

 

2. Select Method of Payment: 

 Send a copy of both sides of your student’s health insurance card 

(BCBS, Aetna, Meritain, Cigna, Century Health, Coventry, CoreSource, 

First Health Network, United Healthcare, KanCare only) if 

immunizations are a covered expense.  Insurance will be billed $35 for 

flu shot.  Parents will be billed for any remaining amount that is not 

covered by insurance.   

 

OR 

 

 Send a $35 payment.  Checks payable to NCCHS. 

                

Some students may be eligible for flu vaccine at a reduced cost through the 

Vaccines For Children Program.  Please call NCCHS for information about 

this program if interested.   

 
Students will not be administered a flu shot unless consent form is fully 

completed including parent signature with insurance card or payment attached. 

 

 
                      Prevent. Promote. Protect. 


